

February 3, 2023

Mayor and Council,

I first want to thank you for allowing me to serve as your City Attorney for almost 6 years. I have thoroughly enjoyed being part of this growing community. It has been very rewarding to be involved in the many exciting projects going on in Bel Aire during my tenure.

I was recently offered the position of City Attorney with the City of Derby and feel it is the right time in my career to make this change. My last day with Bel Aire will be March 9th 2023. Though I am somewhat sad to go, I will look back fondly over my time in Bel Aire as a highlight of my career.

I have observed this group of elected officials to be deliberative, honorable, and truly concerned about the best interest of the people of Bel Aire. I have relished in the opportunities to advocate for Bel Aire alongside a team of some of the best professionals in local government. I cannot say enough about the admiration and respect I have for you all and the staff and I will always be a fan and supporter of Bel Aire, Kansas.

Respectfully,

Jacqueline Kelly

City Attorney